
 
Summer Term Programme 

Please contact us if you have any questions.  

Anthony, Dan, Darren, Karen and Gavin 

Date Programme Venue Notes

07/09/2017 Troop Forum and Games The Hall Last Week!

14/09/2017 Gang Show Programme Art The Hall

21/09/2017 Gang Show Rehearsal The Hall

28/09/2017 Knotty Problems The Hall

05/10/2017 Night Hike TBC You’ll need proper waterproof 
hiking boots and a waterproof. You 
can carry the waterproof in a 
backpack along with a drink if you 
like.

12/10/2017 AGM - followed by games The Hall Parents and scouts please come 
along and join us at 18:30.  Scouts 
starts at 19:30 and ends as normal.

19/10/2017 Paracord Projects The Hall

26/10/2017 Gang Show Rehearsal The Hall It’s half term but we’ll be rehearsing 
6-8. No uniform.

02/11/2017 Gang Show Brush Up The Hall Final shot at learning those steps 
and lines

09/11/2017 Gang Show Performance The Hall See separate info on the website

Sunday 
12/11/2017

Remembrance Parade The Hall - 
10:15

Smart Uniform (school trousers and 
shoes if you don’t have scout 
trousers) - 

16/11/2017 NO SCOUTS Home You deserve a break

23/11/2017 Ultimate Werewolf The Hall

30/11/2017 Ice Skating Billingham 
Forum

More info on times and costs to 
follow

07/12/2017 Camp Fire Fun Kiplin It’ll be dark and wet.  Be Prepared. 
No uniform.

14/12/2017 Construction Night The Hall

21/12/2017 End of Term Party The Hall Fetch a small something to eat or 
drink



 
Autumn Term Programme 

Things to remember this term: 

• Subs are due at the start of term.  It’s £25 per child and cheques could be sent 
in a named envelope and made payable to Barton Scout Group.  Subs will be 
changing form January.  Please read the additional letter. 

• It’s uniform every week unless the programme says it isn’t. 

• Please let us know by text if you are not going to be at scouts at any point.  
Contact details are on the website. 

• If you don’t come to scouts for 3 consecutive weeks without contact we will be 
in touch to ask if you still want your place.  There are others that do.  If we don’t 
hear back within 2 weeks your place will be given away. 

• Please bring a coat every week, not only because we may do an activity 
outside of the hall, but because we live in England where the weather is 
generally awful in winter, so it’s plain old common sense. 

• Use the gates for the scout field, never the main drive.  Please don’t dump 
your scouts outside the gates of Kiplin.  It’s a busy, dark road.  Drive into the 
field and turn around.  It may take a couple of minutes more but I’m sure you 
can take a bit  of extra time to protect the safety of your child. 

• It’s a Gang Show Term, so take a look at the additional info on the website.  
Tickets can be bought online.  The link is on the website, or if you want to type 
it in it’s https://www.ticketsource.co.uk/barton-scouts 

• Don’t forget Remembrance Parade.  The date, time and info are in the list of 
meetings on the other page. 

Please drop us a line if you have any questions.


